
 

   
 

FULL COMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

February 5, 2025 

TO: Members, Committee on House Administration 
  
FROM: Bryan Steil, Chairman, Committee on House Administration 
 
SUBJECT: Full Committee Hearing, “Part 2: Committee Funding for the 119th Congress” 
  
 
The Committee on House Administration will hold a Full Committee Hearing on Wednesday, February 12, 
2025, at 10:00 a.m. ET in room 1310 of the Longworth House Office Building. The hearing, “Part 2: 
Committee Funding for the 119th Congress” will provide the Chairs and Ranking Members of each of the 
individual Committees, with the exception of the House Committee on Appropriations, to testify on their 
respective Committee’s biennial funding requests.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Committee staff at (202) 225-8281 or Kristen Monterroso at 
Kirsten.Monterroso@mail.house.gov. 
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